

October 3, 2014

Parents:

St. Mark Catholic School is pleased to announce the launch of **Enrichment Clubs** for the 2014-2015 school year. Through these clubs, our students can benefit from a wide variety of extra-curricular opportunities. Enrichment Clubs are school-sponsored, and will be facilitated by faculty members. They are completely optional. (Please note that St. Mark's traditional extra-curricular opportunities continue to be offered as well. Please check the school website at www.stmcs.net for information.)

Enrollment in each club is limited, therefore we will offer two sessions, allowing more students to participate: one in the fall semester and one in the spring. Both will last for seven meetings each. All Enrichment Club meetings will take place after dismissal on either Monday or Wednesday afternoon from 3:30-4:00 PM.*

Currently, we are accepting registrations for Session I, which will take place from October 20^{th} -December 17^{th} , 2014.

If your child would like to participate, simply fill out this permission slip, and return it to Mrs. O'Connor in the school office by October 10th. Most of the clubs are open to anyone, except where noted. If your child is unable to participate in a chosen club due to enrollment limits, he/she will have another opportunity to participate during Session II in the spring semester.

Eileen Brosnahan Assistant Principal St. Mark Catholic School

Student's Name	Grade
Homeroom/Home Base Teacher	Club
Currently enrolled in After School Program? Yes	No
Parent Signature	

^{*} You will need to make arrangements to pick up your child at 4:00 PM. If your child is picked up late, they will be taken to our After School Program where late charges will accrue.